
 

 
CONSENT TO SEND COMMERCIAL ELECTRONIC MESSAGES 

Canada’s Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL) came into effect on July 1, 2014. As a result, the school requires 
your consent to send electronically (email) any newsletters, community announcements, 
performance/sport notices, event invitations, surveys, etc. These emails may include advertising or 
promotions regarding school fundraisers, student photos, field trips, yearbooks, team uniforms, classroom 
book orders, cafeteria sales, dance tickets, graduation events or other non-profit community sports or 
event opportunities.   

Our sustainability mandate is to reduce our environmental footprint whenever possible, which includes 
using electronic communication. We hope you will allow us to send or continue to send these important 
notices via email. Please be assured that your contact information is securely stored and notices are 
distributed by authorized school personnel only. We also do not share these lists with anyone.  

We remain committed to providing you with information that is directly related to your child’s educational 
experience. If you have any questions, please contact:   
Communication Services at communications@burnabyschools.ca 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please complete, sign and return this consent form to the school.  

  _____   Yes, I give my consent for the school to send me electronic messages as outlined above to the 
email address indicated below. I understand that my consent is considered to be ongoing however I can 
withdraw my consent at any time by clicking on the unsubscribe link in any electronic message I receive. 

______   No, I do not wish to receive electronic messages from the school as outlined above. 
 

DATE:   _______________________       PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME: _____________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS:______________________________________      
 
HAVE YOU EVER BEEN ON OUR EMAIL LIST BEFORE?             YES               NO 
IF YES, IS THIS THE SAME EMAIL ADDRESS WE CURRENTLY HAVE ON FILE?          YES              NO 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: ____________________________________________ 

Student Name:   Grade                       Division/Homeroom  
___________________  ______   ____________________ 

___________________  ______   ____________________ 

___________________  ______   ____________________ 
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